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Dear Sir, 
 
My name is Victoria Serfontein,  

 
 
I object to policy C12 Land north of University of Kent. 
 
I am a frequent visitor to Blean and Canterbury, as I travel down by train to visit friends and family. I currently live in 
rather a built up area of Croydon, so I enjoy coming over to walk through all the woods and the Crab and Winkle as 
the bus service is not very frequent.  
 
There are so many birds and wildlife that live in the greenery in Blean, and this would disturb and destroy their 
habitats. The UK has already lost so much green spaces and it's wildlife has declined so much, we should be working 
on preserving the spaces we have left not destroying them.  
 
This is not to mention the increase in traffic and pollution this construction would bring, which would further disturb 
what remaining wildlife and residents of this small town. 
 
Thank you for reading and I hope the University takes my objection into consideration. 
 
Regards, 
Victoria Serfontein  
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